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Näckebro wins prize for best annual report 


At a property seminar arranged by the magazine Tidningen Fastighetsvärlden at Grand Hotel in Stockholm on 14 May, Näckebro received 1st prize for "Best Annual Report" and came second in the "Best Analysis and Information Content" category. 


These awards are sponsored by Tidningen Fastighetsvärlden, Öhrlings Coopers & Lybrand and Öhman Fondkommission. 


"Since open information is a key part of Näckebro's strategy, it is highly gratifying that Näckebro's annual report for 1997 was considered to be the best," says Näckebro's Chief Executive, Lennart Schönning. 
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